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8t March 2021

Dear Parent or Carer,

As part of the PSHRE curriculum, we will be talking to your child’s year about the importance of
personal hygiene and changes that may be happening to their bodies. Children will also receive a
bag with a range of toiletries for their personal use.

The talks will take place in single sex groups.

It is important for children to have awareness about the changes that will happen to them as they
develop so they are better equipped to deal with the emotional and physical changes which

happen when children are growing up.

If you would like further details then please do not hesitate to get in touch with either myself or
Rochelle Tyson, our Family Support Worker.

Thank you for your continued support.

Mr Haworth
PSHE Subject Leader

Together we care, believe, learn and achieve.



